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Dear parents,  

Subject : Winter Safety Advisory for Students Well Being 

Happy New Year! Wishing you and your family a prosperous year ahead. 

As the temperature in Riyadh remains quite low, we kindly request your cooperation to ensure the health and 

well-being of our students, especially the younger ones. Please follow these guidelines to help your child 

during this season: 

1. Ensure Protective Clothing: 
o Dress your child in warm clothing, please Refer to page number 5 of the school diary for the 

winter wear guidelines. 

2. Minimize Cold Exposure: 
o Advise your child to remain indoors during cold weather and avoid playing in windy or 

exposed areas. 

3. Address Seasonal Illnesses: 
o If your child is feeling unwell due to seasonal illnesses, ensure they receive proper medical 

care and avoid sending them to school to prevent the spread of illness to other children. 

Notify class teacher if any medical assistance is needed. 

4. Stay in Touch: 
o If you have any concerns about your child’s health or winter preparedness, do not hesitate to 

reach out to their class teacher. 

Your support is essential in maintaining a safe and healthy environment for all students during this season. 

Let’s work together to make this winter safe and enjoyable for everyone. 

Warm regards 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal 
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